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Town Council Meetings  
The regular monthly meeting of the Town Council will 
start on the following dates at 8:00 am in Council 
Chambers. Council meetings are open to the public. 
 

Monday, Sept. 17, 2018 
 

 Fall/Winter Landfill Hours  

The landfill will return to Fall/Winter 

hours effective October 1st-March 31st 

Wednesdays and Saturdays ONLY 
10:00 to noon and 1-4 pm (closed for lunch) 

 
 
 The Blaine Lake Community Association office 
has agreed to be a point of contact for 
organizations in the Blaine Lake and  area to call 
when planning events.  If your organization is 
looking at a certain date you may contact the 
BLCA office at 306-497-2222 or e:mail 
blca@sasktel.net to inquire if any other events 
are planned for that day. 

                

 

 

 
MEET THE MAYOR 

September 20, 2018 for any questions or 
concerns you may have. He will be at the 
Town Office from 2:00-4:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
The Town Office will be CLOSED on 

Monday, October 8, 2018 for 

Thanksgiving 

 
   FORM H 

(Section 66 of the Act) 
Notice of Call for Nominations 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that nominations 
of candidates for the office of: 

Councillor: Town of Blaine Lake 
will be received by the undersigned on the 12th 
day of September, 2018 from 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 

P.M., at the Town of Blaine Lake Municipal Office 
at 301 Main Street, Blaine Lake, Saskatchewan 
and during regular business hours, Monday to 

Thursday, Monday, August 27, 2018 to Tuesday, 
September 11, 2018 at the Town of Blaine Lake 
Municipal Office, 301 Main Street, Blaine Lake, 

Saskatchewan. 
Nomination forms may be obtained at the 

following location: 
Town of Blaine Lake Municipal Office, 301 Main 

Street, Blaine Lake, Saskatchewan 
Dated this 24th day of August, 2018. 

                                              
 Darrin Beaudoin 

                      
 Returning Officer 

 

mailto:blca@sasktel.net
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=mayor+cartoons&id=4E810B3C7AE4477DE4027A30E4417FF5BFBB8C6F&FORM=IQFRBA
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=happy+thanksgiving+&id=E046843F45C05D72528D494E8D708414596C6517&FORM=IQFRBA
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TJ’s Disposals 

306-747-4011 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Subject: curbside pickup for 16 to 43 
Waste Management 

To alleviate any concerns in regards to roll-
out curbside cart garbage and recycling 
services provided by TJ Disposal employees 
and equipment, please follow the guidelines 
below: 
• Place all carts out on the curb by 8am of 

the service day. Carts placed out after 
this time cannot be guaranteed service. 

• If more than one cart is being placed out, 
space 4 feet apart. 

• Ensure that carts are away from vehicles. 
• Ensure carts are placed far enough onto 

the street for our service truck to reach. 
These guidelines will guarantee the best 
possible service for your garbage and 
recycling collections, and we appreciate your 
cooperation. 
THANK YOU. 
TJ Disposals Ltd. Staff 
 

 
 
 

 
 

E-BILLING FOR WATER BILLS/TAX 
NOTICES 

The Town of Blaine Lake will be offering e-
billing for your water/tax notices. Please call 
the Town Office to sign up. All we require is 

your email address. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

FALL CLEAN UP DAYS 
 

 
 

The Town will be picking up unbagged 
compostable garden refuse from the back 

alleys in September and October.  
Garden Refuse can be hauled to the Transfer 

Station for FREE when it is open. 
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HYDRANTS FOR SALE 
The town will have water hydrants for sale. 
Anyone interested can call the Town Office 

and put their name in. 
 

 

 
 
 

Please be aware that the children are back in 
school and sometimes forget to check both 
ways. 

 

 
 

Exercise Class  
26 Sessions 

Beginning       Sept. 18 
 

Concerned about staying in shape. Join us for 
exercise classes twice each week. Sessions 
are conducted by a qualified instructor. 
ELIGIBILITY: Any BL Seniors’ Centre Member 

(Annual Fee $15) 
FREQUENCY: Twice a week, Tues.& Thurs., 

10:30 - 11:30 a.m. 
PLACE:             Seniors’ Centre 
PAYMENT OPTIONS: Instructor paid by a 
Sask. Gaming & Lotteries grant. All you need 
do is cover the cost of using the Centre. 
1. $30 for all 26 One Hour Sessions (Paid 

Upfront) or 
2.      $5.00 per session (Paid each time) NOTE: 

Comparable sessions at the YWCA in 
Saskatoon costs over $10   

*** NOTE *** IF PAYMENT BY CHEQUE, 
PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO BLAINE 

LAKE SENIOR CITIZENS CENTRE. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=WATER+HYDRANT+CARTOONS&id=B0E835C2CB9211A97A941AD0FA0C8BC228A9626F&FORM=IQFRBA

